
 
 

 

 

 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 
 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – M. WALTERS 
 

 

 

 

 

MOUNT GAMBIER – THURSDAY, 27 SEPTEMBER 2012 

 

 

Stewards inquired into a report from the Mount Gambier Racing Club alleging that on the 

morning of Saturday, 11 August 2012, licensed Jockey Melissa Walters rode trackwork 

without a safety warning light as required under the Rules. 

 

Stewards considered evidence from the Track Supervisor, Mr. J. Mullany, and Jockey M. 

Walters.  M. Walters pleaded guilty to a charge under ARR.87AAA in that she had ridden 

trackwork during darkness without a safety warning light and was fined $100. 

 

M. Walters was advised of her right of appeal. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

M. A. SANTORO 

STIPENDIARY STEWARD 
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